Dear [Tenant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing an outstanding
shared workspace experience, we value your feedback and insights.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to share your thoughts on your
experience in our shared workspace. Your feedback is essential in helping us understand what
we are doing well and where we can improve.

Please consider addressing the following questions:
How would you rate the overall environment of the shared workspace?
Avre the facilities meeting your needs? If not, what improvements would you suggest?

How satisfied are you with the community and networking opportunities?
Any other comments or suggestions?

You can respond to this email or complete the feedback form linked below:

Feedback Form

Thank you for your time and input. We look forward to hearing from you!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Company Name]
[Contact Information]
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